

Circular No. BBPSBV/10-25

Date: 23rd April 2025

Dear Parents,

We are excited to share the wonderful news that, to enhance the comfort and well-being of our students, the school has made the decision to install air conditioning units in all classrooms from Class 1 to Class 5. This initiative is aimed at creating a more conducive and pleasant learning environment, especially during the sweltering summer months when high temperatures can disrupt the learning process.

To facilitate this enhancement, a nominal additional fee of Rs 300 will be charged per student each month. We believe this investment will significantly improve the educational experience for our students, allowing them to focus better and engage more fully in their studies.

Thank you for your support in making our school a more comfortable place for our students.

Swapna Nair Principal